
From: Jake Metcalfe JakeM@afscmelocal52.org
Subject: Fwd: Final Issues List for Labor Management Meetings

Date: August 26, 2020 at 12:53 PM
To: Kate E Sheehan kate.sheehan@alaska.gov
Cc: Samantha Harris SamanthaH@afscmelocal52.org, Mertl-Posthumus, Benthe (DOA) benthe@alaska.gov

Hi Kate,
 
I wanted to follow up with you about our conversation RE the labor
management meetings we discussed a couple weeks ago. I’ve rounded up
some of the latest issues (attached). We are also working on specific agenda
items for the APH labor management meeting as requested from Benthe. We
would very much appreciate any assistance you can offer on pushing these
meetings forward so that we can improve our communications, share
concerns, and achieve solutions for our members, management, and
Commissioners.
 
I hope you have a great week and stay safe.
 
Thanks,
 
 
 Jake




